
Dear Friends and Supporters, 
The following is a recent thank you email with images from our troops, at Camp Buehring, 
Kuwait. The most recent mailings to the American Red Cross at this military base includes 
blank Christmas cards, lights and various other decorations to help them enjoy the end of the 
year holiday season. With your help we are able to make the holiday season a little nicer for 
these young men and women so far away from their friends and families back home. 
Lloyd 
 
 
Hello Lloyd! 
Thank you so much for your generous support for our troops here at Camp Buehring! We received 
some of your care packages recently, and our service members are so thankful for the holiday 
goodies you included. We're starting to get into the festive season, and your packages are helping 
to spread the cheer.  
I've attached a few pictures of the activities that go on around the center, ranging from guitar to 
paint nights to Lego building! There's always something to be doing around the center or the base to 
support our community partners. It's truly an honor to be able to serve those who serve our country 
and thank you for being a part of that. 
Natalie Weg 
SAF Regional Program Manager/American Red Cross/Camp Buehring, Kuwait 
 


